
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 3 
 
 
DATE: December 28, 2022 

 
TO: All Potential Bidders 

 
FROM: Suzanne Daws, Procurement Specialist, City of

 Knoxville  

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 3 – Mowing and Grounds

 Maintenance for Suttree Landing Park 

BIDS TO BE OPENED:  January 6, 2023, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 

This addendum is being published to answer questions from potential bidders and becomes a 
part of the Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.  

 
Question #1: Please define invasive species. 
Response:  Some of the most common problem weeds found in Knoxville are Thistle, Fescue, 
Yellow and Purple Nutsedge, Virginia creeper, Curly Dock, Aster, Johnson grass, Ivy, Dandelion, 
Vetch, Kudzu, Crab Grass, Mimosa, Honeysuckle, Broadleaf Plantain, Pennywort and Chickweed.  
 
 
Question #2: Who is responsible for purchasing and replacing the mulch in the areas shaded on 
the map pertaining to this contract? 
Response: The contractor is responsible for purchasing mulch. However, during the non-mowing 
season the contractor’s main focus will be litter, leaves and debris in the grass areas; along with 
the repair of all erosion and bare spot issues that is within the grass areas also.  
 
 
Question #3: How and whom will determine what trash and debris pickup is the responsibility 
of the contractor awarded this contract versus trash and debris possibly left by the 
current landscaping company? 
Response: Whoever wins this contract will be responsible for doing the maintenance described 
within the scope of this contract.  
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